
  

 

No. 1004/2021         17 May 2021  

Re: Notification on the Result of Allowing the Unitholders to Submit Questions and Inquiries Related to the 

Report of the Jasmine Broadband Internet Infrastructure Fund (JASIF) for the year 2021 to the 

Unitholders in lieu of convening the Annual General Meeting of the Unitholders for the year 2021  

To: The President   

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

As BBL Asset Management Company Limited (the “Management Company”) as the Management 

Company of Jasmine Broadband Internet Infrastructure Fund (JASIF) (the “Fund”) has delivered the Report of 

Jasmine Broadband Internet Infrastructure Fund (JASIF) for the year 2021 to the Unitholders in lieu of convening 

the Annual General Meeting of the Unitholders for the year 2021 ( the “ Report”) along with related supporting 

documents including the annual report for the year 2020 by registered mail and has disclosed the aforementioned 

documents on the website of the Fund since 21 April 2021, and the Management Company has allowed the 

Unitholders to submit questions and inquiries related to the Report and its related supporting documents including 

the annual report for the year 2020 during 23 April 2021 to 14 May 2021, details are as appeared in the information 

that the Management Company has published on the digital platform of the Stock Exchange of Thailand on 21 April 2021 

re: Disclosure of the Report of Jasmine Broadband Internet Infrastructure Fund (JASIF) for the Year 2021 to the 

Unitholders in lieu of convening the Annual General Meeting of the Unitholders for the Year 2021. 

The Management Company would like to inform that the period for submission of questions and inquiries 

in relation to the Report and related supporting documents including the annual report for the year 2020 has 

already expired and none of the Unitholders submitting any questions and inquiries related to the aforementioned 

documents to the Management Company. 

Please be informed accordingly      

Sincerely Yours, 

     

       

(Mr. Pornchalit Ploykrachang) 

Deputy Managing Director 

Real Estate & Infrastructure Investment 

Tel 0-2674-6400 ext. 554 


